LAKEVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



http://lakeview.burnabyschools.ca

November 18, 2019 Dear Parents:

We are in the midst of preparing for our **Thirteenth Annual Jingle Bell Walk** here at Lakeview. Teachers have been teaching the students social responsibility, looking beyond themselves and the value of giving and spreading Holiday Cheer. Our students enjoy participating in this activity that helps less fortunate people in our community.

The **Jingle Bell Walk** is essentially a food drive and clothes collection that involves the community which surrounds Lakeview Elementary School. All classes from Kindergarten to Grade 7 will be participating.

Week of November 17 th Or November 24 th (teacher will determine day of delivery)	Distribution of Flyers The children distribute flyers to houses in the community asking for the donation of non-perishable food for the Food Bank and new or gently used coats/jackets or clothing.
Friday December 6 th Time: 9:00-11:00	Collection of Food and Clothing Buddy classes will be assigned a route and go to the houses to collect the donated food and coats. Students will be wearing a jingle bell on their shoes and encouraged to wear any Christmas themed clothing, e.g., Santa's hat, antler ears during this event.
	Parent volunteers and their vehicles will assist in transporting the food from the homes to the school gymnasium. After our food collection, everyone will be offered hot chocolate and a cookie.

We **need** your assistance to make this campaign a success. We are looking for parents to help with:

- collecting the food and clothing by following individual classes with your vehicle or on foot
 - boxing the food and clothing in the gymnasium when classes return
 - organizing and serving hot chocolate / treats after the food collection.

If you can assist with any of the jobs mentioned, please complete the link below by **Friday, November** 22.

Jingle Bell Walk

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2QoRUgF9gPFIskM2jnvZ3M5UQVMzNDJLTEVUTkNFUzBHRUhHMzVJQkVTSS4u

If you would prefer a paper copy of the volunteer notice, please see Ms. Quickstad in the office.

Come out and listen to the jingling of the bells and the spirit of Christmas as the students collect nonperishable food and clothing in the community!

** You will receive a confirmation letter on Wednesday , November 27^{th} explaining all the details of your selected volunteer job.**